
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

    Friday 23rd February  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 
Over the next few weeks, Woodpecker class will be embarking on a 
narrative focused learning journey. The children will be re-writing the 
Gruffalo but for adults, and we would love to be able to share our 
stories with you! Alongside our fantastic writing, we will also be 
completing some forest themed artwork to display.  
 
 
We would love it if you could join us on Friday 8th March at 2:45pm so 
we can share and celebrate all our hard work with you!  
 
 
Please enter the school from the main entrance where you will be 
brought through to Woodpecker class. At 3:10pm, we will ask all 
parents to leave through our outside door and wait in the playground 
for the children to be dismissed as normal.  
 
 
We hope to see as many of you there as possible. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mr J Worne  

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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